
 

 

 
Geological Testing Begins for New School 
Geological testing for the new build at Norwood School will begin this weekend, marking an exciting milestone in 
the development of a new school in Wetaskiwin. The land assessment is scheduled for Sunday and will be completed 
by Wednesday. During this time, the testing area will be fenced off for safety. 
 

Floor Hockey 
The Division 2 floor hockey tournament was a thrilling display of energy, teamwork, and competition. Schools from 
the City of Wetaskiwin came together for an exciting event, showcasing impressive skill and sportsmanship. A big 
thank you to everyone who made it possible! After spring break, teams from out west will come together for another 
exciting competition. 
 
2026-2029 Three-Year Capital Plan 
Each year, by April 1st, the Division is required to submit a Three-Year Capital Plan to Alberta Education's Capital 
Planning branch. The Board of Trustees have approved the following capital priorities for the 2026-2029 Three-Year 
Capital Plan: 
 

1.​ Construction of a new K-8 replacement school in the North-East area of Wetaskiwin 
2.​ A K-12 Ward 4 solution (Alder Flats, Buck Mountain Central, Winfield) 
3.​ Modernization of Pigeon Lake Regional School 
4.​ Modernization of CTS spaces at Wetaskiwin Composite High School 
5.​ Replacement of the Clear Vista sprinkler system 

 

Important Dates 
The upcoming Regular Board Meeting is scheduled to take place on April 2, 2025, at 11:00 AM. 
 

Recordings of Public Board Meetings 
Regular Board Meetings are recorded and posted on the Division’s YouTube channel. Please visit this link for the 
March 19, 2025, Regular Board Meeting. 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6jzd7Ef1u8I

